
We are excited about our first Youth Rally of the New Year on February 23rd, 2024. We
are having Evangelist Scott Pauley come and be our guest preacher for the event. He is a
tremendous speaker, and we expect the Lord to use him to help and bless you and your
young people. The Rally will kick off the first night of our 2-day conference. You can find
information regarding the conference in its entirety on our website. Here are some
details for the “Start Now” Youth Rally:

Date: February 23rd
Time: 6 pm-9 pm (Registration is open at 5:30 pm)
Cost: FREE
Age: 6th-12th Grade

Food: Pizza will be served at the end of the preaching service. We will open a snack shop
where additional food, drinks, and snacks can be purchased. The Snack Shop will be
open during registration and activity time. Apparel will also be available for purchase.

Games: Big Ball Volley Ball and Dodge Ball

Register: We are not currently doing online registration for this portion of the event, but
you can call/text/or email if and how many young people are coming.
We look forward to seeing you soon.

Greetings from Fernwood!

Because He Lives,
Cody Noseworthy
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